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MEMORANDUM
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RELEASE OF LOAD EXPENSES FOR SCHOOL DRRM COORDINATORS

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. Attached is an Advisory dated September 13, 2023 re: release of one time
load expenses for School DRRM Coordinators in the amount of One Thousand
Pesos (Php 1,000.00), for your information and guidance.

2i Attention is particularly invited to paragraph two (2) and three (3) of the
aforesaid advisory.

3 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

WLF&. ABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director
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ADVISORY

September 13, 2023

FOR : Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Regional and Division Budget Officers
Regional and Division DRRM Coordinators

This is to amend the issued Advisory dated August 31, 2023 addressed to ail
Regional Directors, Schools Division Superintendents, Regional and Division
Budget Officers and DRRM Coordinators.

Int the said advisory, field oifices were advised to suspend the payment/release
of the one-time load expenses intended for the School DRRM Coordinators
pending the issuance of policy direction from the Bureau of Human Resource
and Organizational Development (BHROD) to clarify the qualifications of the
designated SDRRM Coordinators,

In relation thereto, this office instructs all Regional and Division Budget Officers
to process the release of the one-time load expenses with the amount of One
Thousand Load expenses per SDRRM Coordinators, The Regional and Division
DRRM Coordinators are advised to ensure the implementation of the said
advisory.

Should you have clarifications or concerns, please contact DRRMS by telephone
number (02) 8637-4933 or email at drrmo@deped.gov.ph

ATTY.CH
Director



